
Subject: Hollywood Media District BID - Confirmation of City Sidewalk Presentation Thursday June 2, 2016 3:00pm
From: Lisa Schechter
Date: 06/01/2016 01:37 PM
To:
CC: <carl.nelson@lacity.org>, Ferris Wehbe <ferriswehbe@gmail.com>, David Bass <dbass@basslawla.com>, Laurie 
Goldman <laurielgoldman@earthlink.net>, Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>, <kevin.james@lacity.org>

Dear Alice:

This email confirms your City Sidewalk Presentation to the Hollywood Media District BID for tomorrow, Thursday June 2, at 3:00pm.   The 
location of our meeting is as follows:

Musicians Union 
817 N. Vine Street
Hollywood, CA  90038

Location:  Auditorium     Time:  3:00pm

Street and surface parking (no charge) is available  and the major cross street is Vine/Warning (west side).   If you are planning to bring 
hand outs for our committee members  - please bring 12 sets.  In the event you need to reach me prior to the meeting, I can be reached 
on my cell (818-903-6970 or office phone 323-860-0025.

Look forward to meeting with you.

Regards,

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org


